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Update on the Provincial and Federal Environmental Assessment 

Process for the GTA West Transportation Corridor Project 

 
On March 18, 2021 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. That Council receive the report dated March 17, 2021 from the Commissioner of 

Transportation Services. 
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